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Minnesota State College Southeast 

FERPA FAQs for PSEO Students  

What is FERPA? FERPA stands for Federal Family Education Rights and Privacy Act. This is a federal law that 

protects students and their private information. All PSEO students are granted the same protections under 

FERPA as MSC-Southeast’s regularly enrolled students. 

What information is protected? Generally, information pertaining to the student’s academic record, 

disciplinary record, and personal identifying information is protected under FERPA and only disclosed to the 

student or to others outside of the institution with written permission from the student. For more 

information visit, MSC Sou
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Southeast campus, they should contact MSC Southeast, explain the situation, and provide contact 

information. MSC Southeast will attempt to locate the student and relay the message. 

Where can I get more information on Minnesota State College Southeast policies? View our Data Privacy 

policy on the website.  
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